
January Newsletter 
 
If you are receiving this message, it means that either I have done work for 
you in the past, I am doing work for you now, or you have expressed 
interest regarding me doing work for you in the future. If you would prefer 
to not receive further emails, please let me know about it.  
  
Being that it is now January, I will be sending out invoices to any of you for 
whom I have done work in December, or for those who have not yet paid 
for previous months. Please remit your payment when you have a chance.  
  

 
Happy 2007 - With the coming of a new year, let's hope it is a good one for 
all of us. This will be a short newsletter. It has been hectic the last couple 
of weeks, as I have been handling lots of work (Yay!), plus dealing with the 
holidays and other things. We'll "talk" more in next month's offering. 
  
Looking Forward... It has come to my attention that my tips may sometimes 
be a little too "techie". I guess it's difficult for me to break away from my 
roots. My background is as a programmer/analyst and that is generally how 
I think. In the coming year, I will work on providing information that will 
help you "jazz up" your sites, get more people to visit and also to come 
back. 

 
  
Thank you all for your business (and potential business...)  
  
Jim Sanfilippo
858-268-1724
619-838-8138 (cell)
jim@technicalwebsitedesign.com
Technical Website Design
  
 

http://www.technicalwebsitedesign.com/
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